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Name Nurina Umy Habibah 

Post Molecular Nutrition 

Academic 

career 

Initial academic appointment 

Bachelor of Nutrition, Faculty of 

Medicine 

Master in Biomedical 

Gerontology 

Institution 

Gadjah Mada 

University 

Hallym University 

Year 

2014  

 

2018 

Employment Position 

Researcher Assistant 

Lecturer 

Employer 

Laboratory of 

Cellular Aging, 

Ilsong Institute, 

Hallym University 

Health and 

Nutrition Program, 

Faculty of Medicine, 

Gadjah Mada 

University 

Period 

2016-2018 

 

 

2020-present 

Research and 

development projects 

over the last 5 years 

Name of project or research focus 

Period and any other information 

Partners, if applicable 

Amount of financing  

Project/Research (Year) Partners Amont of Financing 

The Assistance for 
Prevention Program 
and 
Stunting Management 
in Kulon Progo District 
(2019) 

Indonesian Ministry of 
Health, and the 
governance of Kulon 
Progo district 

 

Korean undercover: 
determination of social 
factors in the 
development of eating 
disrders on female 
adolescence (2020) 

Department of Health 
and Nutrition, Faculty 
of Medicine, Public 
Health, and Nursing, 
UGM 

Rp 7.000.000,00 

Assistance and 
Empowerment of 
Toddler Mothers 
in the Practice of 
Providing Nutritional 
Intake 
Balance through Online 
Media at the PKK Unit 
Kang Tengah Village, 
Imogiri, Bantul (2020) 

Department of Health 
and Nutrition, Faculty 
of Medicine, Public 
Health, and Nursing, 
UGM 

Rp 3.000.000,00 

Risk factors and 
prevalence of eating 
disorders 

Department of Health 
and Nutrition, Faculty 
of Medicine, Public 

Rp 10.000.000,00 



in students of the 
Department of Health 
Nutrition 
during a pandemic 
(2021) 

Health, and Nursing, 
UGM 

WhatsApp media-
based online 
counseling: 
balanced nutritional 
waminar to optimize 
immunity during a 
pandemic 

Department of Health 
and Nutrition, Faculty 
of Medicine, Public 
Health, and Nursing, 
UGM 

Rp 3.000.000,00 

Identify the type of 
eating disorder in 
Department of Health 
Nutrition students 
(2022) 

Department of Health 
and Nutrition, Faculty 
of Medicine, Public 
Health, and Nursing, 
UGM 

Rp 10.000.000,00 

Nutrition awareness for 
boarding school 
initiation program 
through 
assessment of 
nutritional status and 
screening of health 
status in Islamic 
boarding school 
students Abdul 
Alim Imogiri, Bantul 
(2022) 

Department of Health 
and Nutrition, and PP 
Abdul Alim 

Rp 5.000.000,00 

 

Industry 

collaborations over the 

last 5 years 

Project title 

Partners 

Patents and 

proprietary rights 

Title  Year 

Important publications 

over the last 5 years 

 

Author(s) Title 

Publisher, place of 
publication, date of 

publication or name of 
periodical, volume, 

issue, page numbers 

Nurina Umy Habibah, 
Fahmy A. Tsani, 
Sumarni DW 

The effect of Korean 
wave on body 
image and eating 
disorders among 
female 
adolescent in 
Yogyakarta, Indonesia 

Indonesian Journal of 
Clinical Nutrition, Vol 
18(2), 2021. 

Nurina Umy Habibah, 
Phisca Aditya Rosyady 

 

Based on body mass 
index analysis 
digital image using 
Body method 
Surface Area 

Scientific Journal of 
Electrical Engineering 
(JeTRI), Vol 20(2), 2023 

 



Activities in specialist 

bodies over the last 5 

years 

Organisation Role Period 

 

Organization Role Period 

Special Branch of 
Muhammadiyah (PCIM) 
in South Korea  

Member 2015-2018 

Nasyiatul ‘Aisyiyah of 
Bantul district 
 

Member 2018-present 

Association of 
Indonesian Nutritionists 
(PERSAGI) 

Member 2020-present 

 

 
 


